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10 March 2024
Dear Neighbors,

A brief letter today on the status of my visits around the Association, an up-coming event that
may interest you and a reference to an LAPD commentary on how house alarms can be disabled.

. The commentary is on the web site, www.ridgewoodwilton.com on the Documents page.
Apparently there is a way to disable wireless alarms by jamming the signal.

. My visits are going well, although today I tried the east side of the Wilton Place 200
block and found almost no one home perhaps because it was such a beautiful day. Oh
well, I enjoyed being out myself! I’ve been recording completed visits on a neighborhood
map, also shown on the website’s Documents page.

At any rate, [ am enjoying reconnecting with everyone and meeting the new neighbors.
Thanks for your willingness to open the door, talk with me and ante-up the $20 dues.

. Finally, Olympic Division Captain Ponce is holding a Coffee With The Captain meeting
Thursday, 11 April, 6:45 to 8:30 pm in the Community Room at the YMCA at Third St
and Oxford. This provides an easy way to meet the Captain and express any concerns you
may have. I’ve added the flyer to the Events page on the website.

That’s all for now. Thanks for your smiles when I show up on your doorsteps with my soccer-ball
clipboard.

Bob
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